Doniece Gott

From: Carrie Jokiel <N,
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 8:15 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Support for 404 Primacy

Hello,

I am a small business owner that works in the construction and environmental services industry. I'm also on the
Executive Board of AGC Alaska.

I support funding the State primacy of the 404 Program.

Thank you,
Carrie

Carrie Jokiel
President

ChemTrack Alaska, Inc.
8(a) Woman Owned Small Business



